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MEMO 

 
Date: May 11, 2020 

 

To: National Secretariat 

 

Cc: National Staff, National Spiritual Advisors 

 

From: Nadia Lopez, National Cursillo Service Administrator
  

Subject: COVID-19 Re-Opening Activities
  

 
Brothers and Sisters, 
 
The level of anxiety to get back to “normal” among the community is increasing. You may start 
to receive phone calls and emails asking if a local diocese can resume Cursillo activities in the fall. 
The National Cursillo Center and the Executive Personal Committee offers the following 
information to assist The National, Regional, and Diocesan Secretariats. 
 
Each Diocesan Cursillo Movement will need to determine when and how they will reopen person-
to-person Group Reunion, Ultreya, School of Leaders, Three Day Cursillos, workshops, etc. Please 
use discretion and consider the local reality to stay in compliance with diocesan, local state, and 
government directives. 
 
God is with us even in the most difficult times of our lives. Let us continue to pray for each other 
and the National Cursillo Movement. 
 
 
De Colores! 
 
Nadia Lopez, NCSA  


